
St. Alphonsus School Inc. 
2022- 2023 

 Grade 4 
 
 

First day of school 
Wednesday, September 7th, 2022. 
First bell at 8:15 a.m.; Dismissal time is 3:00 p.m. 
The first three days of school are colour days. 
 
 
Supplies 
Please follow the supply list as closely as possible. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to call 
the school. It is not necessary to purchase brand new supplies each year. Any supplies from previous years 
in usable condition are acceptable. They are to be brought on the first day of school. 
 
It is crucial that all supplies are labeled with the student’s name. This includes pencils and pens. It is not 
necessary to label facial tissue or paper as these are community items.  
 
 
 
General supplies checklist: 
Please label your child’s supplies where possible. 
 

 8 3-hole scribblers (32 or 40 pages) 

 5 Pkg. of pencils (approx. 10) 

 5 Pencil erasers - No Correction Fluid 

 1 Pkg. of coloured pencils (min. of 24/pkg) 

 1 Set of fine point felt markers (min. 20/pkg) 

 1 Set of thick markers (min. 6) 

 4 Large glue sticks  

 2 Pencil sharpeners 

 2 Pencil cases (1 for routine use, 1 for art supplies) Must fit in desk. 

 1 Metric ruler with both cm & mm 

 2 Boxes of facial tissue (no label required - community property) 

 1 Scissors (pointed end) 

 1 Dictionary – intermediate 

 1 Knapsack for carrying books in all weather (no wheels as we have limited space) 

 
1 

outside pair of shoes – runners with laces or Velcro that are suitable for running/outdoor 
Phys. Ed classes 

 1 Inside pair of shoes - proper runners with laces or Velcro – need non-marking soles 

 6 1-inch binders, loose leaf (200/250 sheets) and reinforcements 

 5 Duo tangs 

 1 Headphones for ICT classes (No wireless headphones) 
 
 
French Supplies: (you may use last year’s supplies if they are in good condition) 

 1 1 inch binder 

 1 Three-hole pencil case 

 5 Pencils  

 1 Pencil eraser 
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Uniform reminder 
Please label all uniform clothing items so they are easier to identify in the gym change rooms or lying 
around the classroom. Please protect your investment. Our lost and found fills up very quickly with shoes 
and clothing that are often left unclaimed.  
 
A number of students are choosing not to purchase uniform hoodies/ fleeces/cardigans. The classrooms 
can be quite cool, especially in the spring and fall. The only hoodies that students can wear during/between 
classes are those with the St. Alphonsus logo on the front. Therefore, it is strongly recommended that all 
student purchase uniform hoodies. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Veryha 
Grade 4 Teacher 
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